
ST. STEPHEN’S NEWS 
FRIDAY 1ST MARCH 2024 

 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
 
 KITCHEN NEWS 
 
Please see attached our lunch menu for next week  
 
LIBRARY 
 
Just a reminder that our library is open every Friday between 3.15pm and 3.45pm if your child would like to 
change their library book before the weekend. 
 

YEAR GROUPS 

YEAR 3 
 
FOREST SCHOOL 
 
Year 3 will be taking part in Forest School again on Monday.  All children should come to school 
in old clothes suitable for wearing in Forest School and normal shoes (wellington boots should be brought in 
a separate bag to be worn when they go to Forest School).  They should also bring in their school uniform 
in a bag should they get muddy and need to change, this includes a change of socks too! 
 

YEAR 6  

DOLPHIN CLASS 

Just a reminder that Dolphin Class will be going swimming again on Tuesday 5th March.  Please ensure 
your child has their swimming kit in school.  A separate letter has gone out via ParentMail, giving details of 
what your child needs to bring and also that they will be travelling by public transport. 

EMAILS THIS WEEK 
 
Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week in case you 
missed it:- 
 

Team Theme Holiday Club All Year Groups 
 
SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
 
We do have a supply of second-hand uniform in the School Office, jumpers, cardigans, trousers and skirts.  
Please come and see us if this is something we can help you with. 
 
 
 



TERM DATES 
 
 
Monday 4th March – Friday 8th March World Book Week 
 
Monday 4th March    Book Illustrator Visit and Workshops 
 
Tuesday 5th March    Reading in the Dark activity (see attached flier) 
 
Wednesday 6th March   Book Swap (see attached flier) 
 
Thursday 7th March    World Book Day (see attached flier) 
 
Monday 18th March     Parents Evening (information to follow) 
 
Monday 19th March    Parents Evening (information to follow) 
 
Thursday 28th March    Last day of Term 4 


